DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH
WILLIAMNAGAR GOVERNMENT COLLEGE

Report on Farewell Programme 2023

A Farewell Programme for the outgoing batch of 2020 was organized by the Department of
English, Williamnagar Government College on the 28" of June, 2023 at 12:30 pm in the college
premises. The programme was conducted by the teaching faculty which included speeches
from few of the teachers and the outgoing students as well. The programme concluded with
cake cutting, refreshments and photo sessions with the teachers and students.
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